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SENSITIZATION ON CUSTODIAN PENSION PLAN FOR INTENDING RETIREES 

AND RETIRED STAFF 

This is to inform the University community of the new date for the Sensitization on Custodian 

Pension Plan for the intending retirees and retired staff of the University. 

 

The programme is as follows: 

 

New Date:   Tuesday, 21 September, 2021 

Time:    10.00am 

Category of Participant: Intending retirees for the year 2021, 2022 and 2023 and the retired  

    staff from 2020, part of 2021 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

Olubunmi O. Faluyi, MCIPM 

Registrar 

 

 


